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I am writing in support of legistar item 87784 for a Change of Licensed Premises for Breese
Stevens.

Breese Stevens is a tremendous neighborhood and city asset, and I have thoroughly enjoyed
the variety and frequency of events that now take place there.

The facilities of the stadium, however, are woefully out of date and insufficient for today's
event and concert-goers.

Moving security screening into the street and expanding the "post-security zone" as proposed
is a clever temporary solution to improve some of the logistical challenges the outdated

facility presents, particularly around event-entry security/queuing and the lack of restrooms.

Ultimately, this ALRC request and subsequent public response is just further proof that Breese
Stevens is in desperate need for investment to modernize the stadium.

Thank you.

-- Mitchell
1233 E Mifflin
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